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NEW VENDOR and NEW HAPPY HOUR 
 
The Faculty Club is pleased to announce that MIHO has been selected as the finalist to be the 
Club’s new food and beverage provider. While business terms for a lease must still be 
negotiated and approved, we anticipate that MIHO could begin full Club services in July.  You’ll 
be seeing their staff at the Club as they begin to navigate the intricacies of Club management 
and university processes.  
 
MIHO is operated by Kevin Ho and Juan Miron. They began their catering business by selling 
gourmet, farm-to-table cuisine from a food truck, the MIHO Gastrotruck.  They are passionate 
about food and good service, and are dedicated to sourcing local, responsibly farmed 
ingredients, all natural meats and sustainable seafood.  
 
In order to get to know Club members and the campus, MIHO has begun food and beverage 
service for the Club’s Wednesday and Thursday happy hours.  Please stop by for light fare, a 
beverage, and to meet the MIHO staff. And remember…Club members receive 20% off their 
happy hour bill when they present their Club membership card. 
 
 

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
 
The Faculty Club’s annual membership meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 21, at 4:30 pm, at 
the Club.  All members are welcome to attend, and a slate for the annual election will be 
presented. 
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